
From: Baker, Josh
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 8/7/2012 4:40:13 PM

Subject: Re: Water quote?

I agree that water is a valuable natural resource that sustains our communities, economic development, and South 
Carolina's rich rural aesthetic. As our state has grown, so has the need to understand and manage this resource. This 
is why I supported resources in this year's Budget to study our river basins and am happy to work with our neighbor 
states to ensure equitable access to water in the future. 

-------------------------- 

Sent using BlackBerry 


 

From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 04:31 PM

To: Baker, Josh 

Subject: Water quote? 

 

 
 
Rob Godfrey

Office of Gov. Nikki Haley
O: (803) 734-5074 | C: (803) 429-5086
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